
I think we should keep the current make-up of the planning commission. I  

like the intent of Section 2.48.010. 

 

We are a resource based county and this makes perfect sense. 

 

Other counties may have a different commission make-up and it may work  

for those counties. I think our county is unique and this has been a  

good design that has worked well for us. 

 

Please keep the current structure. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ted Stephens 

 

Yorkville 

 


